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Water-related questions in the 
European Parliament

One key element of the European Parliament 
within its right to political control is the right to 
table written and oral questions to European 
Institutions, largely , to a smaller extent to the Council. 
Members of Parliament show a regular interest of water issues in their Parliamentary 
questions.

Between 17 September 2018 and 11 February 2019 a total of 69 water-related 
questions have been tabled.

EWA Newsletter provides you in each edition with the summary text of the questions 
and their authors and date. Via a link you may study the full text of questions and 
related answers.
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